
 

 Corporate Office 
4700 Millenia Boulevard, Ste. 400, Orlando, Florida 32839 

March 15, 2024 
 
VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS & ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Hawaii State Department of Labor and Industrial Relations 
Director & Workforce Development Division 
830 Punchbowl Street, Room 321 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 
Email: DLIR.Director@hawaii.gov 
 DLIR.Workforce.Develop@hawaii.gov             
 
RE: Notice of Plant Closure, Buca Restaurants 2, Inc.; FEIN: 41-1742187 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 

This letter is being issued pursuant to the Hawaii and Federal Adjustment and Retraining 
Notification Acts in an abundance of caution and irrespective of the number of employees affected 
to inform you that Buca Restaurants 2, Inc. (the “Company”) will close the Buca di Beppo Italian 
Restaurant located at 1030 Auahi Street, Bay 1, Honolulu, Hawaii 96814 (the “Restaurant”). 
Employee separations will occur during the 14-day period commencing on May 8, 2024 and 
ending approximately May 22, 2024. This action is expected to be permanent, and sixty-four (64) 
employees will be affected.  Employees do not have bumping rights and are not represented by a 
union. 

 
Enclosed is a list containing the job titles of the positions to be affected and the number of 

affected employees in each job classification. 
 
In addition to submitting this official notice to your office, we also provided notice to the 

Mayor’s Office of the City of Honolulu and affected employees. 
 

I have reviewed the information contained in this letter and believe it to be accurate as of 
the date of this letter.  Additionally, I have the authority to represent Buca Restaurants 2, Inc. with 
respect to information provided in this letter. For further information, please contact Associate 
General Counsel for Buca Restaurants 2, Inc., Giovanni Yruela, by phone at (407) 903-5561 or by 
email at gyruela@bucainc.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Giovanna Yruela 
Associate General Counsel 
BUCA, Inc. 
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